

A weekly e-newsletter from Saint Peter's Prep

Here are some of this week's goings on at Grand & Warren...

March 2, 2017

Daily Life

- Prep Calendar
- Daily Announcements



Prep Embarks on a Lenten Journey at Ash Wednesday Service

The Prep community gathered Wednesday morning in the gym to take the first steps together in a Lenten journey of reflection. Fr. Matt Cassidy, S.J. presided at the Ash Wednesday prayer service, and invited the community to celebrate a time of renewal, to be open to spiritual growth, and to accept the mark of ashes "as an outward sign of this inward journey."

Prep Embarks on Lenten Journey at Ash Wednesday Service

The Prep community gathered Wednesday morning in the gym to take the first steps together in a Lenten journey of reflection. Fr. Matt Cassidy, S.J. presided at the Ash Wednesday prayer service, and invited the community to celebrate a time of renewal, to be open to spiritual growth, and to accept the mark of ashes "as an outward sign of this inward journey."



Following the Gospel reading, Prep's Dean of Students, Mr. John Morris, offered a reflection on the traditional Ash Wednesday blessing: "Remember that you are dust, and to dust you shall return." These words, taken from the book of Genesis, serve as a reminder of our mortality, but as Mr. Morris explained, they are also an invitation to live more fully. "The more I have lived and come to know serious, loving Christians Jews Muslims, Buddhists and more," he said, "the more I have come to know the deep truth of this: contemplation on one's own mortal end, from a desire to live deeply and with love, helps to take us out of the greatest pitfalls of living a balanced and healthy life: the pitfall of being too attached to our own selves. "Today on Ash Wednesday, and for the season of Lent before us, we are asked to practice more mindfully a physical and mental letting go of ourselves as the center of our own universe," he added.

Six Seniors Receive Spirit Awards

Following the Ash Wednesday prayer service, six seniors were presented with Prep Spirit Awards.



Please join us in congratulating (left to right above) Luke Giunta, Paul Policastro, Liam Nolan, Bobby Chambers, Eric Kirchner, and (not pictured) Stuart Callinan.

Now in its 37th year, the Prep Spirit Award program was established by then-principal Fr. John Browning, S.J., '46, to recognize the unsung heroes who model the qualities and values that define a Prep student.



Saint Peter's Prep Aquatics added 6 new photos.

February 28 at 8:12pm · Hoboken · 🚱

And the streak continues...Prep wins 6th consecutive Hudson County Championships. First place finishes 200 medley relay, meet record 141.8. -Geller, Larino, Thieroff, Orbe. Andres Orbe 200 free 148, Tom Lee 200 IM 209.9, 50 Free, meet records 22.2 Andres Orbe, 100 Free Nick Wondolowski 51.4, 100 Breast Chris Sanducci 103.3. 400 free relay 3:24 Dillane, Thieroff, Geller, Orbe. Way to go boys!





